
Tubbercurry has been selected to take part in the government’s 
Town Centre First initiative. The goal of the plan is to develop 

and improve the facilities and amenities in Tubbercurry, creating 
a vibrant location for people to live, work and spend their time.

An evening meeting will be held at the An Chroi Digital Hub in 
Tubbercurry on the Wednesday 24th May from 8pm - 10pm to 
introduce what a Town Centre First Plan is and the ways in which 

the town could benefit from the investment.

There will also be a drop-​in public consultation event held at 
Teach Laighne in Tubbercurry on Thursday 25th May from 

10am to 4pm. The aim of this event is to gather public opinion 
and hear the views of residents about their experience living in 

the town and from business owners to understand how they feel 
footfall and commercial activity might be boosted.

The feedback gathered from these events, and through 
subsequent  consultation methods, will form the basis of the 

Tubbercurry Town Centre First masterplan.
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